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Dear Valerie 

Official Information Act request — Communications with the GCSB including 
rescheduling of event 

I refer to your further request received on 12 October 2015 under the Official Information Act 
for "...information about the rescheduling of the event provided. I acknowledge that any 
material about the second part of this request post-13 September represents an additional 
request." 

Please find enclosed a complete copy of the information you are entitled to. 

As you will note, some names and identifying contact details have been redacted. These 
have been redacted under section 9(2)(a) of the Official Information Act 1982 and cover 
names, contact details and email addresses of GCSB staff. 

We also wish to advise that in addition to these emails, that the Privacy Commissioner had 
an initial discussion by telephone with a GCSB staff member. There was also a further 
telephone conversation between the Privacy Commissioner and Ms Jagose regarding 
arrangements for the rescheduled forum. 

The Privacy Commissioner also wishes to advise that it was his suggestion to filter 
registrants and to have security at the venue for the rescheduled event. 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review this decision. 

Yours sincerely 

Am 
Annabel Fordham 
Public Affairs Manager 
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